
Please prevent this bill from moving forward. It is harmful to remove the separation of church and state that currently exists here - 
many of these practitioners are energy workers who are performing sacred indigenous religious rituals. The state does not belong 
here. To move this bill forward would be a violation of natural rights and a massive step backward on Oregon’s path to eradicating 
systemic racism. To move this bill forward is just plain wrong. 


